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Mission statement 
Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity is dedicated to strengthening communities   
by empowering low-income families to change their lives and the lives of future 
generations through homeownership opportunities. This is accomplished by 
working in partnership with diverse people, from all walks of life, to build simple, 
decent affordable housing. 
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In partnership, 
 
 
 
 
Pamela Carpenter 
President, Board of Directors 
Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity 

It’s a team effort...It’s a team effort...It’s a team effort...   
 

  A message from the Board President 
Dear Friend of Habitat, 
If you are reading this letter, chances are you are already one of our many supporters.    You 
understand that homeownership makes a measurable difference in people’s lives, and has    
a profound impact on future generations.  The families we partner with, the volunteers who 
provide free labor at the job site, the Board that commits their personal time and expertise, 
the experienced staff, and the donors who make our mission possible-- have all been touched 
by Habitat’s accomplishments.  We do so much more  than build homes.  Habitat shapes  
better futures, and it takes many helping hands (and hearts!) to accomplish that. The amazing  
teamwork, relationships and partnering required to actually make the dream  of owning a 
Habitat home a reality is astounding.   This past year, as we made significant  progress on the 
16 townhouses on South Marshall Street in Hartford,  a new level of  collaboration emerged.   
People of all races, religions, ages, sexes and income levels came together to transform  this 
Asylum Hill neighborhood. Our weekday “Saints,”  crew leaders,  partnering families, neigh-
borhood revitalization groups, churches and other  stakeholders  contributed significantly to 
Habitat’s mission.    With the same level of support,  we also   began building two homes on 
Liberty Street in Hartford.    All of this, or course, is  made  possible through the financial 
backing of sponsors.  Words cannot express the gratitude we feel for their vital support.  The 
need for simple, decent housing in the Greater  Hartford   area is stronger than ever, and we 
are grateful for the generosity we’ve  experienced.    
 
We are pleased to report our accomplishments for 2012, and look forward to the challenges 
ahead.   This has been a year of transition as we said “goodbye” to Mike Brett,  who had  
been our  Executive Director since 2007.  We will be forever grateful for his  generosity and   
unwavering commitment to Habitat, and wish him great success moving forward.    We      
welcome Richard McGeary as Habitat’s new leader and look forward to a productive year 
filled with opportunities to build stable, decent homes for hard working families. Our plate is 
full  this coming year with the  expected completion of  the South Marshall and Liberty Street    
projects.  Together, 18 new families will have a home they can be proud of.    As we continue 
to explore additional opportunities, plans are in place for  additional houses in Hartford and  
six new houses in Bloomfield.   
 
I  thank all of you who continue participate in our mission, and am 
personally grateful for your support of Habitat’s growth, 
 

In Partnership, 

Pam Carpenter 
President, Board of Directors 
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Support and Revenue FYE 2012  

  Contributions $2,018,877   

  Grants $1,011,126   

  Sales to Homeowners $745,793   

  Other Income $429,636   

     Total Support and Revenue $4,205,432     
   

Expenses   

  Program Services $2,173,740   

  Administration $247,114   

  Fundraising $141,081   

     Total Expenses $2,561,935   
   

Increase (Dec) in Unrestricted Net Assets 
Net Assets, Beginning of Year 
Net Assets, End of Year 

$1,643,497 
$5,364,013 
$7,007,510  

 

Assets 2012  Liabilities 2012 

Current Assets  $4,967,337   Current Liabilities $616,335  

Property and Equipment - Net $433,965   Long-term Debt $5,840,100   

Mortgage Notes Receivable $4,049,445   Total Liabilities $6,456,435  

Other Assets $4,013,198     

   Net Assets, Unrestricted $6,113,314  

   Net Assets, Temporarily Restricted $894,196  

   Total Net Assets $7,007,510  

     

Total Assets $13,463,945   Total Liabilities & Net Assets $13,463,945  

Financial Statement of Activities, Audited 
Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2012 

FY 2012 Income  FY 2012 Expenses 

Statement of Financial Position 
Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2012 

Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity 

86%

10%
5%

Program Services

Administration

Fundraising

48%

24%

18%

11% Contributions

Grants

Sales to
Homeowners

Other Income
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The last house finished at South Marshall Street will mark our 200

th
 home since our found-

ing in 1989.  These stunning townhomes, expected to be completed during FY 2013, were 
funded by many, many generous sponsors and supported by the City of Hartford.  The     
numerous  Habitat   volunteers,   our strong community partners, the staff, week day Saints, 
crew leaders, and others  have worked  tirelessly to make this project  a reality.   Habitat’s 
mission is not simply to build houses. Habitat changes lives,  strengthens neighborhoods, 
and invests in the success of future generations.  With your help, we provide opportunities 
for  families to succeed.      

The South Marshall Street project took center stage as Hartford Habitat partnered with 
homeowners and thousands of volunteers from local businesses, civic and faith groups, 
various  organizations and educational institutions to completely transform a section of 
Hartford’s   Asylum Hill neighborhood.  Work on this project continues through FY 2013.  

 The 2012 fiscal year focused on 
revitalizing an entire neighborhood, empowering families to achieve their dream of 

homeownership, and on strengthening partnerships.    

Sixteen Houses-One Community...



  
   
   Opening doors in 2012 

House building and the work before 
ground breaking doesn’t fall neatly into 
one fiscal year!  While much of our labor 
went into longer-term projects (like 
South Marshall Street), Habitat was still 
able to provide new homes for seven 
families deserving families!   

Tasha Hosendove  and the Amalia Dones family 
became Habitat Homeowners, enjoying  their new 
home in Hartford.  

 The LeBron family has  strong 
roots in the city , and  they look 
forward to partnering with other  
Habitat families. 

The Aaimi & Khadija Seidi family   
became happy  Habitat homeowners this 

year! 
“(We) now have the sense of confidence, hope and 

ability to independently take on many other...      
challenges ahead of us.” 
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 Habitat helped Ericus Adams 
and her family to have a home 
in East Hartford! 

Erica Lawson and Tracy Leonard worked extremely 
hard to achieve the dream of homeownership in 
Glastonbury. Now they each have safe and beautiful 
homes to share with their children!   

 ...for new Habitat families! 

 

Habitat for Humanity offers a “hand up” rather than a 
“hand-out.”  When Habitat sells a house, we make  no 
profit.  Habitat families pay for their houses with a zero-
percent mortgage ranging from 15 to 30 years. 
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The annual Gingerbread 
House Event "Builds"  
awareness and funds for 
Hartford Habitat. These 
sweet homes are auc-
tioned off and proceeds 
help build real houses! 

National Women Build Week 
National Women Build Week is an 
annual fundraising event for  col-
leagues, friends, mothers and 
daughters to work together on a 
great cause! 

"Building on Faith"   
All faith communities are invited to build  
houses, fellowship and partnerships with   
families in need.    

2012– Reviewing a year 
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Mike Brett, Executive Director 
since 2007, retired this year.   
He is shown here at the       
annual Family Picnic. 

 Annual Sticks for Bricks 
Golf Tournament  
For 18 years, golfers have 
helped to support Habitat at 
Wampanoag Country Club 
in West Hartford.  

 America Neighborhood Builders Award 
 As part of Bank of America's Neighborhood      
Excellence Initiative, Hartford Habitat received 
this year's Neighborhood  Builders grant award 
of $200,000.  The award recognizes community 
based organizations working to improve their 
communities.   Funds will help establish a   
Habitat ReStore in FY 2013. 

The 2012 Build-A-Thon was Hartford 
Area Habitat for Humanity's week-long 
building blitz and biggest fundraiser of 
the year. More than 150  volunteers    
participated in the event designed     
to  build simple, decent, affordable 
housing for working families. This 
event would not have been possible 
without the support of corporations,        
small businesses,  foundations, faith         
organizations  and  generous          
individuals throughout the community.   

Tithe program helps globally  
 Hartford Habitat   hosted   representatives from 
our sister affiliate, Habitat for Humanity Uganda  to     
explain how  we are helping Orphans and            
Vulnerable Children initiatives in Uganda through 
tithing.  

...of successful events! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001Kpj-mts5vQeTzYSo0lMbOTuqu0j7cdoqZJ4uj0FGThT-LRsdpbBgd8QfSayCI3__RmKxDsernMeyfppWZ2Hj7frBGbdO2TqxfilRWQ0Xsm14Vz5Oq8d7KAxdQ27OiJJOisb1lPe2QF7GNnxEexCQnA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001Kpj-mts5vQeTzYSo0lMbOTuqu0j7cdoqZJ4uj0FGThT-LRsdpbBgd8QfSayCI3__RmKxDsernMeyfppWZ2Hj7frBGbdO2TqxfilRWQ0Xsm14Vz5Oq8d7KAxdQ27OiJJOisb1lPe2QF7GNnxEexCQnA==
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 “Before I retired twelve and a 
half years ago, I made a list of 
what I wanted retirement to  
include and exclude. The first 
four on the list of what I wanted 
it to include were: be outside; 
learn new skills, work with   oth-
ers; do some good. Habitat fills 
the bill perfectly.” 
-   Bob McNally 

  

 
During the past ten+ years I've been building with HFH, I have enjoyed my time working on occasion 
with the weekday saints. I decided that when I grew up that's what I wanted to be. When I retired in 
July 2011 that was one of the first calls I made and I am thankful for the time I get to spend with a 
great bunch of guys week in and week out, no matter the weather or the tasks, I feel like this is where 
I belong, this gives my life purpose.-Bob Spencer. 

 Throughout 2012, a broad collaboration of faith   
communities, neighborhood associations, local non 
profits,  Hartford Government and the Hartford Library  
called the South Marshall Coalition actively promoted 
and  implemented positive, sustainable neighborhood 
change by supporting investment in housing,   stimu-
lating economic development, improving access to 
education, and enabling healthy lifestyles.  

We can’t do it without you... 

Funding from sponsors (like Aetna, shown here) 
provide financial assistance while volunteer labor  
helps to complete the process.   
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Our Volunteers make it all possible! 

Don Shaw worked with 
President Carter  in Léogâne, Haiti 

 Long-time Board member, Don Shaw, participated in the  
Jimmy and Roslyn Carter Work Project .  Hundreds of        
volunteers  gathered  over seven days to build houses along-
side people who are in need of a decent, affordable place to 
live.    

 Weekday Saints 
 Crew Leaders 
 Gengras Kids 
 Faith Groups 
 Civic  Groups 
 Campus Chapters 
 Businesses 
 Snack Providers 
 Board Members 
 & other Good Hearted People! 
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These gifts were made between July 1, 2011 and June 30, 2012.  

 Individual Donors 
$1,000 & 
above: $500-$999 

Ms. Isabel Acqua 

Ms. Susan Anderson 

Ms. Cynthia Bates 

Mr. Michael J. Brett 

Mr. Eric Brown 

Mr. Eliot Bryan 

Mrs. Pamela R. Carpenter 

Mr. James V. Cozzolongo 

Ms. Adeline J. Damuth 

Mr. Joseph DaRocha 

Mr. Barry Dickstein 

Mr. Jeffrey Digel 

Mr. Dennis D. Duff 

Mr. Steve Faulk 

Mr. Steven Graff 

Ms. Meredith A. Harris 

Mr. Girard W. Hayes 

Mr. Gerard Jacques 

Mr. Philip G. Keating 

Mr. David C. Knortz 

Ms. Renee Kroeber 

Mr. David A. Lewis 

Ms. Rose Lezak 

Ms. Christina Lumbreras 

Mrs. Harriet S. MacGuinness 

Mr. Joseph McCollough 

Mr. James Meyer 

Mr. Roger K. Morgan 

Mr. Francis H. Morrison III 

Ms. Christine Mozonski 

Mrs. Lalarukh N. Mufti 

Mr. Bichop Nawrot 

Ms. Bridget Onda 

Ms. Genevieve B. Pfaff 

Ms. Nancy A. Ringrose 

Mrs. Vanessa Rossitto-Prigionieri 

Ms. Jeannette B. Schermerhorn 

Mr. Richard E. Thompson 

Mr. ThomasTrumble 

Mr. Marc Van Vooren 

Mr. Charles Wiseman 

Mrs. McKinley Albert 

Mr. David H. Angliss 

Mr. Don Baker Jr. 

Ms. Kristine Bankowski 

Mr. Jack Barnett 

Ms. Lois V. Bromson 

Mr. Nicholas A. Civitillo Jr. 

Mrs. Mary H. Crary 

Ms. Virginia A. de Lima 

Ms. Margaret Doiron 

Ms. Lynette Dowe-Forgie 

Ms. Victoria Dutcher 

Mr. Robert Eilers 

Mr. Paul Elsener 

Mr. Robert M. Fechtor 

Mr. Charles S. Flagg 

Mr. Adam Greene 

Mr. Daniel Janczak 

Ms. Mary Jean Kilfoil 

Mr. Edmund S. Kindelan 

Ms. Jean Latorre 

Dr. Courtland G. Lewis 

Mr. Robert Lindauer 

Mrs. Peggy C. Lorence 

Mr. Joseph Marcoux 

Mr. Mike Marshall 

Ms. Antoinette Mason 

Mr. Jeffrey L. Michelson 

Mr. Alan Mingo 

Mr. Mark E. Monroe 

Mr. Kevin Morrison 

Mr. Hugh F. Murray III 

Mr. R. Scott Orsey 

Mr. Ross Palmes Jr. 

Mr. Achilles Pappano 

Mr. John A. Pierce 

Ms. Suzanne Pietrasko 

Dr. Wayne S. Rawlins 

Mr. John Rockwell 

Mr. Richard Rushlow 

Ms. Brenda Schulz 

Ms. Jean Sennett 

Mr. Donald H. Shaw Jr. 

Mrs. Miriam C. Truesdell 

Mr. Michael Wilder 

Mr. Eliot P. Williams 

Ms. Susan Wiskowski 

Mr. David Ahern 

Mr. Paul O. Anderson 

Ms. Martha M. Baker 

Mr. Frank W. Barrett 

Mr. Louis T. Basta 

Mr. Paul S. Batterson Jr. 

Ms. Whitney Billerman 

Mr. Steven Boike 

Mrs. Roxanna Booth Miller 

Mr. Jonathan Brynga 

Mr. James E. Carter 

Mr. and Mrs. R. K. Chase 

Ms. Sandra Chase 

Ms. Lisa Chirichella 

Ms. Pamela A Churchill 

Ms. Stephanie Clarke 

Mr. David G. Clymer 

Mr. Mark S. Cohen 

Mr. Douglas Cole 

Ms. K. Colston 

Mr. Matthew W. Cooper 

Dr. Joseph J. Corning 

Mrs. Veronica T. DeLandro 

Mr. Garrett Delehanty 

Mrs. Elizabeth Devito 

Mr. Peter R. Dunn 

Mr. Peter Fagan 

Mr. Geoffrey Fisher 

Mr. Geoffrey Fitts 

Mr. David M. French 

Mr. Eugene Gaddis 

Ms. Betsy S. Gauthier 

Mr. Peter Gourley 

Mr. James Gray 

Mr. Michael Groenhout 

Mr. David Grzybowski 

Ms. Elizabeth Hartzog 

Mr. Thomas Hartzog 

Mr. George Hornaday 

Mr. John Huber 

Ms. Lucy A. Hurston 

Mr. Phillip Hutchinson 

Mr. James H. Johnston Jr. 

Mr. Kelly J Kearney 

Mr. John Kidwell 

Ms. Elizabeth Knortz 

Mrs. Linda Kollmorger 

 

 

 

Thank You! 
Ms. Nicole MacLearn 

Mr. Daniel Malarney 

Mr. Robert Margolis 

Mr. Neil McMurdie 

Mr. Rick Mellon 

Ms. Janet R. Miller 

Ms. Mary Milmoe-Rogers 

Mr. Robert Nadeau 

Mr. Richard E. Narowski 

Mr. Marc Natrillo 

Ms. Anne Ostberg 

Mr. Tim O'Sullivan 

Ms. Mary Pear 

Mr. Brewster B. Perkins 

Mr. Daniel Petashnick 

Mrs. Michelle Petri-Hall 

Mr. Mark Porriello 

Ms. Laura Post 

Mr. George L. Rapp 

Mr. George Reider 

Mr. James Riccio 

Ms. Lynn Rossini 

Ms. Darlene Rykowski 

Mr. Eric Santini Jr. 

Mr. Gary Schless 

Dr. J. David Schnatz 

Mr. Jonathan Ely Seymour 

Mr. John F. Siraco 

Mr. Harold F. Sizer 

Mr. Ernest Smith 

Mr. David Soule 

Ms. Maureen Starr 

Ms. Doris Sugarman 

Ms. Jennifer H. Sweet 

Ms. Janet Tanner 

Mr. David Trenholm 

Mr. Michael J. Wagner 

Mrs. Rhonda B. Walker 

Mr. James M. Wiest 

Mr. David A. Williams 

Mrs. Betsy Woodard 

 

 

Mrs. Harold Kraus 

Dr. Tamra Lair 

Mr. James Lane 

Mr. Richard A. Larson 

Ms. Simone V. Lecoutrer 

$100-$249  

$250-$499 

$250-$499-cont 

Ms. Amy H. Ahrens 

Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Albert 

Mr. James F. Allen 

Ms. Susan B. Aller 

Ms. Margot L. Allison 

Mr. David Altschuler 

Mr. John Anderson 

Mr. Eugenius Ang Jr. 

Rev. Carl J. Anton 

Mr. George F. Apel 
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Mr. Norman Ashworth 

Mr. Blaise Augustyn 

Mr. Robert Averill 

Mrs. Gwendolyn Avery 

Mr. Timothy C. Ayer 

Mr. John T. Baily 

Ms. Claudia Baio-Downes 

Ms. Shirley B. Baker 

Mr. Merritt N. Baldwin 

Ms. Mary Balmer 

Mr. Scott Bannell 

Mr. Aaron S. Bayer 

Mr. Peter Begin 

Dr. Mark Belsky 

Mr. Alan L. Benford 

Mr. Joel Bergstrom 

Ms. Bonnie R. Berliner 

Mr. Devin Bhatia 

Mr. Mark Biglow 

Mr. Richard  Blomstrann 

Mr. Joseph H. Booth 

Mr. Robert Bowsza 

Mr. Carlos Branco 

Ms. Mara Braverman 

Mr. Richard Brayer 

Mr. Tony B. Braz 

Ms. Laura Briggs 

Mr. William Broda 

Mr. Beth Brody 

Ms. Katherine Brophy 

Ms. Patricia Brudz 

Mr. Harold Buckingham Jr. 

Mrs. Laura Burnaford 

Ms. Nijole G. Bushnell 

Mr. Jeremy Cage 

Mr. Ronald J. Calkins 

Mr. Craig Callaghan 

Mr. Albert B. Carbaugh 

Mr. Richard E. Carlson 

Mrs. Anne Dante Carroll 

Mr. Howard Carver 

Mr. Charles Casella Jr. 

Mr. Ralph P. Castellon 

Mr. M. Dean Caswell 

Mrs. Linda Chambers 

Ms. Amy Chase 

Mr. Vincent A. Chirico 

Mr. John L. Choquette 

Mr. Paul Christianson 

Ms. Ellen Ciccarilli-Clarke 

Mr. Donald Clark 

Mrs. Mary Clark 

Mr. Richard Clemens 

Mr. Mike Cobb 

Mr. Paul Coffey 

Mr. Rodney Coffin 

Mr. Robert Cole 

 

 

Mrs. Michelle Collins 

Ms. Maria Colon 

Mr. Eugenio Concepcion 

Ms. Karen Connal 

Ms. Christine Cooper 

Mr. James S. Corbett 

Mr. John Corgan 

Mrs. Wanda Correa 

Mr. William Crosswhite Jr. 

Ms. Ruth F. Cullen 

Mr. Christopher M. Dadlez 

Mr. Ben Daigle 

Mr. Edward F. Dalton 

Mrs. Jamie Daniel 

Mr. Thomas D. Daniels 

Ms. Denise A Davella 

Ms. Natalie Dearing 

Ms. Endia DeCordova 

Ms. MaryJane Decrescente 

Mrs. Paula A. DeMott 

Mr. Donato T. DiGenova 

Ms. Stef Donev 

Mrs. Laura Donna 

Mr. David Dougherty 

Mrs. Kathleen Eaton-Robb 

Mr. Kevin A. Edwards 

Mrs. Mary Eisenberg 

Ms. Komlavi Ekpahli 

Mrs. Joanne Eudy 

Mr. David L. Fairbanks 

Mrs. Wayne Gary Falk 

Mrs. Karen A Falvo 

Mr. Paul J. Farris 

Mr. Richard Fechtor 

Mr. Thomas E. Festa 

Mr. Gerald Finkle 

Mr. James Finnegan 

Ms. Marcia Formica 

Ms. Grace C. Forsythe 

Ms. Nina Fox 

Mr. David Fritsch 

Mr. Wayne Frombach 

Ms. Linda O. Funderburk 

Ms. Eileen Furey 

Ms. Catherine Gadomski 

Mr. Alfred Gatti 

Ms. Lynda George 

Mr. Matthew Gerrits 

Mrs. Bethann Gervase 

Mr. James Geyer 

Mr. Robert R. Geyer 

Dr. Ola Ghoneim 

Mr. James A. Giger 

Ms. Paula Gilberto 

Ms. Virginia Gillespie 

Mr. Emery Gluck 

 

  

Mr. Jim Gordon 

Mr. Patrick M. Graham 

Mr. Oz Griebel 

Mr. Nigel D.F. Grindley 

Mrs. Ann Grote 

Ms. Jayne Guarino 

Ms. Margo Lynn Hablutzel 

Mr. John J. Hackendorn III 

Mr. David Hall 

Mr. Randall Hall 

Mr. Michael F. Halloran 

Ms. Jean M. Hamilton 

Mrs. Denise Hannon-Gross 

Mr. Elwyn Harp 

Mr. Neil Hartzog 

Mr. Richard J. Hayner 

Ms. Jae-Lyn Hecht 

Mrs. Suzanne Heich 

Mr. Alexander Henderson 

Ms. Margo Hennebach 

Ms. Dolores Hentschel 

Ms. Camille Heslop 

Mr. Robert Hickey 

Ms. Maggie Hicks 

Mr. Glenn Hodnett 

Ms. Deborah Hoffman 

Mr. and Mrs. Lee Hoffman 

Ms. Monica B. Hoffman 

Mr. Peter Holowesko 

Mr. Michael Holzman 

Ms. Carol R. Honeychurch 

Mrs. Annette Hood 

Ms. Barbara Hooper 

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Houser 

Mr. Ronald Howard 

Mrs. Barbara C. Hughes 

Mrs. Gail Hughes 

Ms. Marion R. Hultin 

Mrs. Christina Hurley 

Mr. Bahram Issari 

Mr. Arthur E. Jaffe 

Mr. Nirmal Jain 

Mr. Eric S. Janssen 

Mr. Stephen Johnson 

Mr. Harry R. Jones 

Mr. Craig F Kaminski 

Dr. Robert H. Kania 

Mr. Robert Kantor 

Ms. Elizabeth Kaplan 

Mr. Steve B. Kaplan 

Mrs. Mary Kattau Johnson 

Ms. Kathryn D. Keegan 

Ms. De J. Keevan 

Mrs. Adakou Kelensi 

Mr. David J. Kennedy 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Kumnick 

Mr. Thomas Kunkler 

Mr. John Kurowski 

Ms. Vicki B. Kuziak 

Mr. Thomas La Belle 

Mr. Thomas Larkum 

Ms. Christine Larson 

Rev. Earl W. Lawson 

Ms. Barbara L. Lederer 

Mr. Chuck E. Lents 

Mr. Brian J. Lessard 

Ms. Billie M. Levy 

Mr. W. Peter Lind 

Mr. Norman W. Llewellyn 

Mr. Warren Logee 

Mr. Aubrey K. Loomis 

Mr. Harvey Lord 

Ms. Susan F. Lourie 

Mr. James Love 

Mr. Richard Lucas 

Mr. Stephen W. Lurie 

Mr. Wendell Maddox 

Mr. George L. Males 

Ms. Bonnie J Malley 

Mr. Neil Manning 

Ms. Beatrice Maslowski 

Mr. Joseph C. Mayo Jr. 

Mrs. Marion Mayo 

Mr. John McCann Esq. 

Ms. Patricia McChristian 

Ms. Carol A McCue 

Ms. Linda J. McDowell 

Ms. Candy McGinnis 

Mr. James R. McIntosh 

Ms. Linda E. McMahon 

Mr. Michael P. McMahon 

Mrs. Marie McNamara 

Mr. Marc P. Mercier 

Mr. Harry E. Meyer 

Ms. Ruth Meyer 

Mr. Lou Mira 

Mrs. Beverly M Mitchell 

Ms. Patricia Moran 

Ms. Mary Moriarty 

Ms. Juliaanne B. Morrison 

Ms. Emily J. Moskowitz 

Mr. Kurt Moyer 

Ms. Nancy Mullen 

Ms. Carol Munroe 

Ms. Christine M. Murphy 

Ms. W. Nacional-Rodriguez 

Mr.Anthony Nardone 

Mr. Scott B. Nell 

Mr. Richard Nevelos 

Ms. Ann F. Newbury 

Dr. Bertram Nicholas 

Mr. Michael A. Norko 

Mr. Eric A. Northrop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Jean Nummi 

Mr. Louis Obermeier 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald  O'Brien 

Mr. Jeffrey O'Coin 

Mrs. Katy  O'Leary 

Mr. Roger Orsie 

Mrs. Suzanne Osborne 

Mr. Bruce Parker 

Dr. Lewis P. Parker 

Mrs. Kathy Paro 

Mr. Victor Paulo 

Ms. Marcia Payne 

Mr. Chester J. Pelka 

Mr. Bob Pelletier 

Mr. Scott Persing 

Mr. Jerry M. Pfohl 

Ms. Helen Marie Phelan 

Mr. Richard F Phelps 

Mr. Robert Pickholtz 

Mr. Stephen L. Pillsbury 

Mr. Richard Plavin 

Mr. David Plocharsky 

Mr. Maurice Plourde 

Mr. Stephen Prinn 

Mr. Robert F. Pulito 

Ms. Karen Randall 

Mr. Gary Ransom 

Mr. Trevor R. Reynolds 

Ms. Elaine Roberts 

Mrs. Michelle Robinson 

Mr. Paul Robotham 

Ms. Kathleen M. Roche 

Mr. Robert M. Rodney Jr. 

Mr. Christopher Rodriguez 

Mrs. Nancy H. Roggeveen 

Ms. Deborah Rose 

Mr. Marty Rotblatt 

Mr. Howard E. Rovegno 

Ms. Jennifer Rowland 

Ms. Penny Roy 

Mrs. Melina Rudman 

Ms. Kathleen Ryan 

Rev. Sara Salomons 

Ms. Dawn Sanford 

Mr. Frank Santa-Donato 

Mrs. Joseph Sardinha 

Ms. Sandy Sargent 

Mr. Christopher R. Saunders 

Mr. Frederick W. Sawyer III 

Mr. Samuel L Schrager 

Ms. Linda Sershen 

Ms. Patricia J Shea-Lovell 

Ms. Patricia Simmons 

Ms. Francine Skalicky 

Mrs. Mildred Snow 

Mr. Francis A. Sok Jr. 

Ms. Krystal Sonidis 

Mr. Erik Sparkowski 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. G. Sidney Sprague 

Mr. Gerard P Staves 

Ms. Kim Steinke 

Mrs. Cyndi Stern 

Mr. Joseph  Sternal 

Mr. Peter F. Storms 

Mr. Kenneth Stubenrauch 

Mr. Kevin Stuck 

Mr. Timothy J Sullivan 

Ms. Maria Summa 

Mr. Edmund Sweetman 

Mrs. Diane Taft 

Mr. John H. Talley Jr. 

Dr. Jennifer Tan 

Mr. Michael Tan 

Mr. Reed W. Tapper 

Mr. Keith S. Taylor 

Ms. Sara Taylor 

Ms. Lilene Teodorczyk 

Mr. Benjamin Terry 

Mrs. Sarah Thrall 

Mrs. Pamela Torsiello 

Mrs. Heather Trachtenberg 

Mrs. Cathy Tracy 

Mr. Thomas Tresselt 

Mr. Anthony  Trouern-Trend 

Mr. Darryl Turner 

Mr. Clifford Tweeddale 

Mr. John H. Vanderbilt 

Ms. Betsy Vartanian 

Mr. Michael J. Veneziano Jr. 

Mr. Jon R. Vining 

Ms. Rebecca Vortherms 

Mr. Michael Walsh 

Mrs. Melinda G. Ward 

Mr. Wyman B. Ward 

Mr. Silas Warner 

Ms. Demetriah L Webster 

Ms. Lillian Webster 

Mr. William Weissenburger Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Morgan S. Werner 

Mr. John H. Whiton 

Ms. Katie Wickham 

Mr. John W. Wieder Jr. 

Ms. Daphne H. Wilcox 

Mr. Raymond Wilcox 

Mr. Donald S. Wild 

Mr. Lynn W. Willsey 

Mr. Keith Wilson 

Dr. Dora Wiskirchen 

Ms. Sandra B. Wood Forand 

Mr. Robert G. Woodward 

Ms. Tammi Wortham 

Mr. John W. Wright 

Mr. Richard P. Wurst 

Ms. Nancy Yannopoulos 

Ms. Margaret Zorn 

Mr. Steve Zwerling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Ms. Linda Kime 

     Mr. David M. Klein 

     Mr. Joseph F. Klinger Jr. 

     Mrs. Elke Kulas 
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Business Donors 
 

 Hartford Financial Services Group 
 Hartford Lumber Company 
 Highland Capital Brokerage 
 Human Captial Practice - Willis Group 
 IBM Employee Services Center 
 ING Employee Giving Campaign 
 Institute of Real Estate Management 
 JCJ Architecture 
 Jensen's Residential Communities, Inc. 
 Johnson Controls, Inc. 
 JUSTGIVE 
 Kats Insurance Group Inc. 

Business Donors 
 KBE Building Corporation 
 Kerin Agency Inc.;The 
 Konover Development Corp. 
 Kostin, Ruffkess & Company, LLC 

 Kuzmak-Williams, LLC 
 L & M Paving 
 Lane Industries Incorporated 
 Liberty Mutual Emp Giving & Matching Gift Program 

 MassMutual Financial Group Matching Gift Center 
 Metro Realty Group;The 
 Michelson, Kane, Royster & Barger, LLC. 
 MotleyRice 

 MSC Fairfield County, LLC 
 New Alliance Bank 
 Online Resources Corporation 
 Ovation Benefits Group, LLC 

 Pentec, Inc. 
 Propark, Inc. 
 Prudential Retirement 
 Real Estate Finance Association of Connecticut 

 Reliance Standard Life Insurance 
 Richter & Cegan Inc. 
 Risk and Insurance Mgmt. Society-CT Valley Chapter 
 Riveroak Investment Corp, LLC. 

 Rockville Bank 
 RSK Executives, LLC 
 Ruark Consulting, LLC 
 S. H. Smith & Company, Inc. 

 Schwab Charitable Fund 
 Shipman & Goodwin LLP 
 Shipman, Sosenky, Randich & Marks, LLC 
 Shoppes at Buckland Hills;The 

 Simon Konover Company;The 
 Simons Real Estate Group 
 Smith Brothers Insurance, Inc 
 Stanley Black & Decker, Inc. 

 State Farm Insurance Companies 
 Terracon Consultants, Inc. 
 Thrivent Financial for Lutherans 

 Thrivent Financial for Lutherans-Hartford County 

 Ticket Software, LLC 
 Travelers 
 Trumbull Group Benefits 
 United Health Group Employee Giving Campaign 

 Vesta Corporation 
 Viking Supply Company 
 Walker Systems Support 
 Webster Bank 

 Windham Property Owners Association 
 York Insurance Services 

 Aetna, Inc. 
 Ameriprise Financial Annual Giving Campaign 
 AmWins Group, Inc. 
 Andros, Floyd & Miller, P.C. 
 AT&T Employee Giving Campaign 
 Atlas Stamping & Mfg. Corp 
 Bank of America 
 Bank of America Matching Gifts 
 Benefit Resource Group, LLC 
 Bike & Build, Inc. 
 Bluefoot Entertainment LLC 
 Cabrera Services Inc. 
 Carmon Community Funeral Homes 
 Carousel Industries 
 Carrier Corporation 
 Carter Clark & Associates, LLC 
 Cohn, Birnbaum & Shea 
 Connecticut Light & Power Co 
 Covanta Energy 
 Cummings & Lockwood LLC 
 CWPM 
 Day Pitney LLP 
 Deer Valley, LLC 
 Doyle Insurance Group, LLC 
 Dupont Systems, Inc. 
 Edu4Retirement, LLC 
 Ernst & Morris Consulting Group, Inc. 
 F. A. Hesketh & Associates, Inc. 
 Farmington Bank 
 Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund 
 Filomeno & Company 
 Franklin Painting LLC 
 Gowrie Group;The 
 Greater Hartford Assn. of Realtors, Inc 
 Gryphon Fund;The 
 Guida-Siebert 
 Habitat for Humanity International 
 Hamilton Sundstrand 
 Harper & Whitfield, P.C. 
 Hartford Despatch 
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 There are many ways to support Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity, and we would be happy to discuss the  
possibilities with you.  Call us at 860-541-2208  Ext.103 or e mail kevin@hartfordhabitat.org.   

   Your tax-deductible donation can include:  

 Checks made payable to: Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity 

 Securities 

 Bequests 

 Land donations 

 Gift Opportunities Leave a lasting legacy… 
We encourage everyone to make a will and to consider including  a gift to Habitat in it.  By remembering Hartford Area Habitat 
in your estate plans, you can be assured that your gift will continue long into the future.      

House Sponsorship and Corporate Work Days... 
Firms can use Habitat as a team-building exercise for their employees.   Become a sponsor and  Habitat will provide onsite 
training and supervision, coffee and snacks, a team photo and an opportunity to bond outside of the office. 

 Professional Services 

 Building materials 

 Gifts in-kind 

 Cash donations 

 Contributing Foundations 

Contributing Faith Groups 

Fisher Foundation 

General Electric Foundation Matchign Gifts Program 

Greater Hartford Community Foundation, Inc. 

Hartford Foundation for Public Giving 

John G. Martin Foundation 

McPhee Foundation 

MetLife Foundation 

New Alliance Foundation 

People's United Community Foundation 

Prudential Foundation Matching Gifts 

Reid & Riege Foundation 

The Chase Family Foundation 

The Nutmeg Foundation 

The Saint Francis Foundation 

Wal-Mart Foundation 

Waterford Group Charitable Foundation 

William A. & Shirley P. Yolles Support Foundation 

 Aldo DeDominicis Foundation 

 John and Kelly Hartman Foundation 

 Maximilian E. & Marion O. Hoffman Foundation 

 Sharon A. and Brian T. Bruyette Foundation 

 The Daphne Seybolt Culpeper Memorial Foundation 

 The Harold L. Wyman Foundation, Inc. 

 Worth and Louise Loomis Foundation 

Acorn Alcinda Foundation 

Aetna Foundation Employee Giving and Matching Gift 

Amica Companies Foundation 

Brzezicki Family Foundation 

Caterpillar Foundation 

CATIC Foundation 

Dominion Foundation Matching Gift Program 

Ensign Bickford Foundation 

Ensworth Charitable Foundation 

Asylum Hill Congregational Church, Hartford 

Avon Congregational Church 

Beth Shalom B'nai Israel, Manchester 

Bethany Covenant Church, Berlin 

Bethany Lutheran Church, West  Hartford 

Bolton Congregational Church 

Broad Brook Congregational Church 

Central Baptist Church, Hartford 

Church of Christ Congregational UCC,, Newington 

Copper Hill United Methodist Church, East Grandby 

Corpus Christi Social Action Committee, Wethersfield 

Covenant Congregational Church of West Hartford 

East Granby Congregational Church 

Elmwood Community Church 

Emanuel Lutheran Church, Manchester 

First Church of Christ Congregational, Wesat Hartford 

First Church of Christ Congregational, Suffield 

First Congregational Church of Granby 

First Congregational Church of Vernon 

Griswoldville Eclesiastical Society, Wethersfield 

Immanuel Congregational Church, UCC, Hartford 

Immanuel Lutheran Church, Bristol 

New Covenant United Methodist Church, East  Hartford 

Rockville United Methodist Church 

Saint Bernard Church, Vernon 

St. James's Episcopal Church, Hartford 

St. John's Episcopal Church, Vernon 

St Mary's Church, Simsbury 

St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran Church, Wethersfield 

Trinity Episcopal Church, Tariffville 

United Congregational Church of Tolland 

Wapping Community Church, South Windsor 

West Avon Congregational Church 

Zion Evangelical Lutheran Church - Ladies Aid, Manchester 
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Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity 
PO Box 1933, Hartford, CT 06144 

860-541-2208   www.hartfordhabitat.org 

Kris McKelvie  Senior Construction Supervisor 

Burt Mitchell  Vice President of Construction  

Karraine Moody  Family Services Consultant 

Kevin Morrison  Vice President of Resource Development 

Mary Nurse  Director of Marketing and Public Relations 

Don Shaw  Volunteer-VP of Community and Faith Relations 

Rose Vigdal  Manager- Corporate and Foundation Development 

Lydia Avrett Clancy  Executive Assistant to the President & CEO 

Karen Berry  Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 

Turquoise Blue  Manager- Volunteeer Coordination 

Tracy Jones  Senior Analyst- Family Services 

Jesse Mayes  Construction P/T 

Current Board 

“Building More Than a House” 

Richard McGeary   President & Chief Executive Officer 

Current Staff 
 

Executive Board: 

Pam R. Carpenter - President 
Vanessa E. Rossitto, CPA - Vice President 
Lisa Chirichella- Secretary 
Ed Kindelan, CPA - Treasurer 

Members: 

Michael Brandt 
Eric Brown 
Matthew Cooper 
Ben Daigle 
Endia DeCordova  
Veronica T. DeLandro 
 

 

Rev. Sara Salomons 
Doris Sugarman 
Caitlin Thayer 
Phillip Titolo 
Tom Trumble 
Mark Vasington 

Jeff Digel 
Lynette Dowe-Forgie 
Joe Fazzino 
Caren Kittredge 
R. Scott Orsey 
Don Shaw 


